From: Kevin Lomack

Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2023 2:26 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Naturalized and Boulevard Gardens- Council Meeting August 29

2023

Dear London Council Members,

We would be pleased to endorse the proposal to revisit and revise the bylaw dealing with naturalized and boulevard gardens.

These natural spaces are very much needed and cherished in many if not all London neighbourhoods.

It is such a shame when misunderstandings occur and someone, unfortunately, suffers the loss of one of these treasured spaces.

As we all know, pollinator gardens are absolutely essential for our continued existence. It is essential that this bylaw be revisited and revised to reflect what is currently known on this subject.

Sincerely,

Kevin & Kathleen Lomack

Sent from my iPhone